Minutes of 4th Annual Village Meeting held on

Wednesday 4th March 2009 in
Audlem Public Hall

This year, the Annual Village Meeting was an informal gathering of residents at a Cheese and Wine Evening, commencing at 7.30 pm on Wednesday 4th March in the Public hall.
The Chairman of the Parish Council was present, together with Cllr Frances Mary Christie, Cllr Mike Hill, Cllr Norman Huntbach, Cllr Peter Morgan, Cllr Geoff Stretch, Cllr Mrs Pam Seddon and Cllr Philip Bradbury Smith.  Jean White (Parish Clerk), John Kemble (RFO), and Borough Councillor Mrs Rachel Bailey were also there.  A press reporter and photographer from the Market Drayton Advertiser were in attendance.
· Audlem Allotments Association provided information about the allotments movement and residents were able to register an interest in joining.

· The 5As displayed photographs and programmes of previous productions, plans for the future and details about membership.

· Audlem Parish Plan Group exhibited outline plans for proposed sports and fitness facilities centred on the Public Hall and the Health Centre.  Copies of their new footpath leaflet were available.  
· The Village Design Group members were present to discuss the newly produced Design Statement.

· The Parish Council’s Playground Committee displayed illustrations of new playground equipment for which a large part of the funding had already been obtained.

· The Parish Council presented material relating to elections, councillor qualifications and code of conduct.
· Representatives of the following organisations took advantage of this opportunity to meet residents in an informal setting:  
- Nantwich Dial-a-Ride (Dave Hulse)
- Nantwich Neighbourhood Policing Unit (Insp Bob Hassall,

  PC Ken Maple, PCSO Nick 
Jarvis)

- Central & Eastern Cheshire PCT (Nicola Kent).
In total, approximately 100 people came to the event.
At 8.30 pm the Chairman of the Parish Council thanked those who had contributed by providing exhibitions and other residents for coming along.  He was pleased with attendance and felt the event had provided a useful forum for informal discussions.

The event closed at approximately 9 pm.
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